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Hi,	as	a	rate	payer	of	Hepburn	Shire	l	believe	independent	local	representation	is	critical	in	insuring
residents	are	represented	adequately.
I	do	not	support	an	undivided	shire,because	l	believe	it	will	increase	the	influence	of	established
poticial	parties.
I	support	multi	ward	multi	councillors	structure.	I	believe	this	will	lead	to	more	diverse
representation	and	allow	for	a	broader	range	of	candidates.
I	support	3	wards	with	3	councillors.	I	understand	that	this	will	increase	the	number	of	councillors
and	will	involve	additional	costs	to	ratepayers	but	I	think	the	better	representation	from	2	more
councillors	would	be	beneficial.


